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Hi Hilary,
 
The LLFA have made recommendations (13/Feb/18) which haven’t yet been fully addressed.
Once the comments have been considered by the applicant, then the LLFA can make an
informed decision on this application.
 
Many thanks
 

Gareth Roberts – Flood Risk Management Project Engineer
 
Mr Gareth Roberts, BEng (Hons) MSc | Flood Risk Project Engineer | Business and Environmental Services |
Flood Risk Management Team | North Yorkshire County Council | East Block | County Hall | Racecourse Lane |
Northallerton | DL7 8AH | 

 

                    
 

mailto:planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk

' \ North Yorkshire

County Council



e.hardie
Stamp




